

Cedarbank School

HEAD TEACHER: Ms Ann M. O'Hagan

Ladywell East
Livingston
EH54 6DR
Tel: 01506 442172
Email: wlcedarbank-sch@westlothian.org.uk
@cedarbankschool

22nd October 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

Our Parent/Carer Council, Friends of Cedarbank, will be meeting virtually on Tuesday 27th October from 6.00 - 6.40pm using the Zoom platform.

It will be our AGM, where our new constitution will be approved, and new Trustees / Board will be voted in. We hope also to have time to discuss agenda items. We are creating a new board member this year, Vice-Chair, so if you are interested in this, please let Gill Doyle know on doyle.gill@gmail.com. Our constitution is available on the Parent/Carer Council section of our school website.

If you wish to join our virtual meeting please email Gill Doyle at the above address and she will send you the link to the meeting.

We hope very much that you will be able to join us on Tuesday.

Best wishes,

Mr Kevin Doyle Chair of Cedarbank School Parent/Carer Council













